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Native plants are truly  our heritage, a gift from the evolutionary past to the humans of 

the future.  They deserve our attention and care and the work of the Oregon Dept of 

Agriculture Native Plant Conservation program has been and will continue to be 

important for monitoring populations and supporting research. I support funding this 

program.  


